
 

THE CAPE COMMUNIQUÉ
dedicated to serving the homeschool community

Homeschool Legislation on House Floor
Urgent Calls/Emails Needed! 

Thank you all for your calls and
emails to representatives on the
House Education Committee.  The
homeschool activities bill, HB270
passed unanimously in committee!  It
is now on the house floor awaiting a
vote.  This vote could come at any
time, so please take time tomorrow
to contact your representatives to

encourage them to support the bill. This bill will allow homeschool
groups to participate in activities governed by the New Mexico
Activities Association (NMAA). If you are not aware of it, the NMAA has
recently benched homeschool teams from participating in activities,
and this proposed bill is the only path to allow those teams to
continue.  If you don't know who your representative is you can find
them at: https://www.nmlegis.gov/Members/Legislator_List?
T=R.  To find your representative put in your address and your
representative's picture will come up.  Then you can click on their
name and get their contact information. When you contact each
representative, please be sure to thank them for serving the state of
NM. You can say something like:

Dear Representative (name),

I am (your name).  I live in your district in (your city).  I appreciate
your service and dedication to the state and people of New Mexico.  I
ask that you support HB270.  It gives homeschool students the same
opportunities and allows them to compete at the same levels as other
students.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

http://www.cape-nm.org
https://www.nmlegis.gov/Members/Legislator_List?T=R


MARK YOUR
CALENDARS

APRIL 20-22, 2017
CAPE-NM's Homeschool

Convention, Curriculum Fair,
and Graduation Recognition

August 1, 2017
Notification of Establishment

of a Home School form due to
New Mexico government

October 20-22, 2017  
CAPE Fall Family Retreat

Jan 29-Feb 2, 2018
TeenPact Leadership

School

February 1, 2018
CAPE at the Capitol

 
CDs and MP3s 

of any previous CAPE Convention
general sessions and workshops

are available to purchase.
 Click HERE for information.

 

 
If this was forwarded to

you, just click on
the image below to sign

up for the
CAPE Communiqué.

If you like CAPE,
LIKE CAPE

on Facebook! 

Just click on the

 
HSLDA helps protect your right to home school,

and the rights of home schooling families for generations to
come. Click HERE for more information.

 
CAPE Members!

Remember to include our group discount number
when you join or renew your HSLDA membership

and save $20.00/year.  
 

Email us for the number.

  
  
CAPE-NM is dedicated to serving all the homeschool families in New
Mexico, informing, encouraging, supporting, protecting, defending,
and preserving the right and privilege of parents to direct the
education of their children.  
 
REMEMBER, YOU ARE LOVED AND PRAYED FOR!
 
Enjoy your families, and teach them diligently.
 
The Board of Directors
CAPE-NM
  

http://teenpact.com/
http://www.cape-nm.org/convention-page/recordings/
http://visitor.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102424218558
http://www.facebook.com/pages/CAPE-NM/190913506086?ref=mf
http://www.hslda.org
http://www.hslda.org
mailto:info@cape-nm.org?


Facebook logo.


